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EPA announces federal grants to protect Lake Erie

By Kim Wendel, wkyc.com 

Congressman Dennis Kucinich (D-OH) and the Environmental Protection Agency announced federal grants through the Great Lakes Restoration Initiative to help protect Lake Erie and its water sources.

Ohio's 10th District received $1.089 million and the State of Ohio received $4.5 million.

The Cleveland-Cuyahoga County Port Authority received $425,160 to capture floating debris in the North Coast Harbor and Cuyahoga Ship Channel.

The Cleveland Metroparks received $664,165 to control invasive plants in the Cuyahoga River basin, create a youth jobs program, and strengthen native aquatic species.

The Cleveland Metroparks will also use the funds to work with the West Creek Preservation Committee to control West Creek non-point source pollution, a term used to describe the toxic contaminants that are frequently found in urban runoff that eventually flows into Lake Erie. 

Kucinich has been a consistent advocate for full funding for the GLRI.

"The Great Lakes are essential to Northeast Ohio's economic, environmental, and medical health. Lake Erie provides for healthy fishing, recreational and tourism industries, is the world's largest storehouse of fresh water and helps buffer the region from the effects of climate change," said Kucinich. "These projects will make a difference in the region."

